10/5/23
Hello Broad Street families. For your child's folder this week, we have the following information:

· The Greenwich Township School District would like to celebrate our faculty and staff. You are invited to nominate a teacher or education services professional for recognition. Attached you will find more information along with a nomination form. Nominations are due on or before November 28, 2023. Thank you in advance for your contributions.
· Progress Reports will be finalized on October 10th.
· Breakfast and Lunch menus can be found on our district website. Orders can be made daily, weekly, or monthly. 
· Just a reminder that school is closed on Monday, October 9th.
 We hope everyone has a great weekend!

